200 Maritime Academy Drive Vallejo, CA 94590-8181 P (707) 654-1246 F (707) 654-1247 www.csum.edu

May 10, 2018

Mr. Bang Sin, President The Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco PO Box 194623 San Francisco, CA 94119

Dear Mr. Sin and the Association of Marine Underwriters of SF,

Thank you for your support of Cal Maritime Cadets through the Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco Scholarship. As we look forward to the start of our 89th year of educating future leaders in the maritime industry, we are honored to inform you that, due to your generosity, the following deserving cadets will receive this scholarship for the 2018-2019 academic year:

Dylan Sanchez, Global Studies and Maritime Affairs	\$2,000
Wyatt Sebourn, Business Administration	\$1,000
Hannah Soule, Business Administration	\$2,000

As you can see by the enclosed letters there is genuine heartfelt appreciation for the support that your scholarship makes possible. Many of our students are first generation to attend college, and without support like yours achieving their dreams would not be possible.

Scholarship awards are disbursed to cadets on an annual basis with 50% of the award at the beginning of the fall semester and the additional 50% in the spring. Please contact Kathy Baird, Director of Advancement Services if you have any questions or if you would like to be in direct contact with the recipient of the Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco Scholarship. You can reach her by phone at (707) 654-1210 or email kbaird@csum.edu.

On behalf of the entire Cal Maritime Family, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Arp

Vice President for University Advancement Executive Director for CMA Foundation



April 4th, 2018

Dear Mr. Sin and the Association of Marine Underwriters of SF,

Thank you so much for providing the Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco Scholarship. I have been chosen to receive this scholarship in the upcoming school year and would like to let you know a little bit about myself.

I am nineteen years old going into my third year next fall as an International Business and Logistics major. Next year I will be a Residence Hall Officer, be apart of the first ever Women's Soccer team, and will be the Students Affairs Coordinator for ASCMA (Associated Students of Cal Maritime). In the fall of 2017, I studied abroad in Vietnam. While I was in Vietnam, I rediscovered my passion for traveling the world while helping others. After I graduate, I plan on teaching English in Southeast Asia, and perhaps even in Africa. When I return to the United States I plan on working in the Maritime Industry.

Thank you again for your generosity. I am very thankful in receiving this scholarship. I am one step closer in completing my education goals because of you. I hope to give back and help others just as you have helped me.

Sincerely

Hannah Soule hsoule4484@csum.edu

Harrimal.

(619)208-9153



10 April 2018

Dear Mr. Bang Sin and the Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco,

My name is Dylan Sanchez and I was recently awarded the 2018-2019 Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco Scholarship. I would like to express my gratitude to you and your organization Mr. Bang Sin. The scholarship is of tremendous aid to my academic experience at Cal Maritime and I can assure you that it will be used to the fullest extent to further my professional and academic development. As of Fall 2018, I will be entering my final academic year at the California State University Maritime Academy where I will graduate with a degree in Global Studies and Maritime Affairs with a minor in Law.

Throughout my time in college I have learned a lot about myself, my style of leadership, and how I plan on instituting positive change in our global community. At Cal Maritime I have involved myself in campus matters in several ways. I served as the executive officer for Division 2M in the Corps of Cadets here where I co-managed 97 students in the day-to-day and long term operations of the Corps of Cadets. I also enjoy representing my fellow students through my work with the Associated Students of the California Maritime Academy as the Director of University Affairs where I advocate on behalf of the student body. After College I plan on serving in the Peace Corps in Guatemala as a rural development specialist. It is my goal to lead a life in service to others. After returning, I plan to attend law school and either enter the private sector as a lawyer specializing in the maritime field, or affect public policy through employment with the Federal Government.

I would like to sincerely thank you for providing me the opportunity to continue furthering my education.

Sincerely,

Dylan Sanchez

Dylan Sanchez dsanchez@csum.edu (714)580-9374



April 5, 2016

Dear Mr. Sin and the Association of Marine Underwriters of San Francisco,

My name is Wyatt Sebourn and was recently awarded your scholarship of \$1,000 for the 2018-2019 academic year. I would like to take the moment to thank you and tell you a little bit about myself.

I am a student in the International Business and Logistics program here at Cal Maritime finishing my junior year. I am minoring in Marine Science with a focus on Oceanography and am heavily involved in campus leadership. At Cal Maritime we have the Corps of Cadets, an organization of the student body that works to develop the professionalism of cadets. I am the Corps Commander, in charge of ensuring the academic, social, and professional success of the cadet body.

I have one year left at Cal Maritime and I am dedicated to the maritime industry. This summer for my Internship I will be onboard the NOAA R/S Reuben Lasker as a CTD Technician (one of the scientists looking at physical ocean conditions like temperature and salinity). I am currently looking to join the NOAA Corps, but am still exploring my options at various ports, on board seagoing vessels, or in just about any other area of Maritime that is either rooted in supply chain, operations, or science.

Your scholarship will help to provide me the tools I need to get further in my career by helping pay for housing upon graduation, transportation to get to my job, and any other unexpected costs that come my way during my Senior year at Cal Maritime. Thank you again so much for this scholarship.

Very Respectfully,

Wyatt Sebourn

wsebourn@csum.edu

(714)732-9229